QUILT SHOW: SILENT AUCTION

We're having a silent auction at our Quilt Show in April. Following are the guidelines we've developed for donating items. All proceeds will go to the Guild.

- small, hand made items such as wall hangings, table runners, place mats, pillows, purses
- deliver on Thursday, April 16 between 2:00-6:00. No quilt show entry form needed.
- donor can name the starting bid. Bids will increase in \$1.00 increments
- Bidding will end 1 hour before show closes for the day
- Winners with highest bid will be contacted by phone. Items must be picked up by 6:00 pm on Saturday
- silent auction entry forms will be available at the January meeting
- silent auction entry forms must be turned in by March 17 to Sue Richter or Jill Stiger